
Discover the Excitement 
of Junior High Education!

PROSPECTIVE PARENT NIGHT
DATE: THURSDAY, JANUARY 23, 2025
TIME: 6PM START

Join us for an informative evening showcasing 
the fantastic opportunities awaiting your child. 
Become familiar with the staff and tour our 
facility! We are excited to share with you the 
great things O’Gorman Junior High has to offer.

•	 Curriculum: Learn about the engaging 
subjects your child will explore and understand 
our overall teaching approach.

•	 Extracurricular Activities: Explore the 
diverse range of clubs, sports, and activities 
available.

•	 Faith: Understand how we bring faith into our 
everyday classes and activities.

•	 Communication: We take pride in our 
communication. Find out more about parent 
involvement during this important transitional 
period in your student’s life.

•	 Tuition Assistance: Learn about the 
enrollment process and tuition assistance 
opportunities.

•	 Available onsite: Academic Services, 
Counseling Department, and Activities Director.

We look forward to meeting you and discussing 
how O’Gorman Junior High can be the perfect fit for 
your child’s middle school journey!

    Follow us on


